
 

 

 
 
January 19, 2012 
 
 
Valued Anvil Customers,  

 
Due to increased material costs, the following list price sheets have been revised to reflect price 
adjustments.  
 
Effective February 27, 2012 prices will increase for all orders placed after Friday, February 24, 
2012. 

Prices will be updated automatically in the Anvil International billing system on the effective 
date of February 27, 2012. New list price sheets will be available on the Anvil website, 
www.anvilintl.com

 

, at that time. Please contact your local Anvil sales representative with any 
questions.  

Thank you for your continued business. 

 
 
Brandon Gunnell 
Marketing Director   

 
  

Product Line  
Approximate 

Increase %  Price Sheet  

Pipe Hangers & Supports  6% PH-2.12 

CPVC Pipe Hangers 6% PH-2.12 

Fire Protection Seismic Sway Brace 6% PH-2.12 


